Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: UK100 LCC membership
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

1) In the academic years 2021/22, 2022/23, and 2023/24 (so far), how much money was spent by the council on teaching and teaching assistant/support staff at pupil referral units within the council’s remit that were hired via agencies on temporary contracts? Please separate these figures by school year, PRU and supplier.

2) Does the council have a written policy (or policies) that details an approach to mental and physical wellbeing for staff at pupil referral units? If the answer to this question is yes, please share the relevant documentation.

3) In the academic years 2021/22, 2022/23, and 2023/24 (so far), how many times were there incidences of violence towards staff at PRUs under the council's remit? Please separate these figures by school year.

4) What counselling and psychological staff is available to teaching and support staff in the PRUs under your remit? Please detail their qualifications and how many days a week they work.
Answer:

The information requested is not held by the Local Authority but by schools. Therefore, this letter acts as a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with Section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.

Schools are classed as separate public authorities under the Act.  Please contact individual schools directly. The link below will take you to the Schools’ Directory page:  

https://schoolinfo.leicester.gov.uk/DirectorySearch.html
You can find detailed contact information for all Leicester City schools using the search facility ‘School Type’ in the form.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.

